MEMORANDUM

TO:
Board Members
FROM:

Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
January 30, 2018
RE:
Chan Zuckerberg Initiative (CZI) Conference Feb. 8th and 9th, 2018 Randy Poe
For the board to approve Randy Poe, Superintendent to attend the Chan Zuckerberg initiative (CZI) Conference on Preparing Children to Succeed in Life, Feb. 8th and 9th, 2018 in Palo Alto, CA. The CZI will pay the cost of flight, hotel and meals. 
I recommend the board approve the Randy Poe, Superintendent to attend the expense paid conference to CZI, as presented.  

